
Timberland Regional Library 

470 for Category 1 Services in 2018 

Q&A and Updates to RFP 

 

1/29/2018 

Q:  Does TRL prefer electronic or hard copy responses? 

A:  Electronic is preferred. 

 

1/25/2018 

Q:  For the requested ISP circuit, want is the anticipated contract start date? 

A:  Please see this line from the RFP:  “The contract with the selected vendor(s) may initially 

cover service at branches where the existing contract terms will expire in 2018, and then 

additional branches may be added to the new contract through amendments when the terms 

of the current contracts expire.”  As a point of clarification, the initial contract would start on 

7/1/2018 and then additional branches and/or services may be added on 7/1/2019 when the 

other service contracts listed in the bid format expire. 

 

1/24/2018   

Q:  With the Internet Access contract not up until 6/30/2019, is TRL looking for a possible secondary 

scalable circuit in the FY2018? 

A:  The library will consider all proposals, however they are not looking for a second ISP connection 

because it would not be E-rate eligible since it would be redundant. 

 

 


